
The Peter Sutton Memorial Trust Fund 
 
The Peter Sutton Memorial Trust Fund was established in 1986 to commemorate the late Rotarian 
Peter Sutton who was killed in an aeroplane crash whilst supporting the Rotary Foundation’s Group 
Study Exchange program. The Fund acknowledges Peter’s contribution to Rotary’s international 
education programs. 
 
The Trust Fund provides for a broad cross-section of international students, selected through a 
Rotary International educational program, to visit Rotary District 9510, and to enable their 
participation and experience of an Australian rural lifestyle.  
 
 
The trustees of the Fund apply basic criteria when assessing applications for funding: 

• Is the international visitor(s) to Rotary District 9510 a participant in a Rotary International 
program? 

• Is their program of an educational nature? 
• How will their participation and experience of an Australian rural lifestyle contribute to their 

educational program? 
 
 
 Applications are best sponsored by Rotary clubs or established Rotary committees and maybe fully 
or partially funded. 
 
The Trust Fund is an independent charity registered with the Australian Charities and not-for-profit 
Commission (ACNC). Rotary Clubs and individual Rotarians or businesses can donate to the Fund to 
ensure its sustainability.  
 
 
The trustees are all current or former Rotarians, each having extensive and valued experiences with 
Rotary Foundation’s Group Study Exchange program. Initial contact with the Trustees via email is 
invited. 
 

• Jim Davies    Adelaide Parks     <jim.davies@educonau.com> 
• PDG Barbara Wheatcroft  Kidman Park     <barbarawheatcroft@gmail.com> 
• Ashleigh Lorraine   Regency Park (formerly)   <exe.rent@bigpond.net.au> 

 
 


